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LAKE IN BRIEF 

City manager gets 5% raise, bonus 

November 4, 2006 

MOUNT DORA -- City Council members said they were overwhelmingly pleased with City 

Manager Michael Quinn's performance after one year on the job. 

On Thursday, they awarded Quinn a 5 percent raise, bringing his annual salary to $115,290. 

The council also gave Quinn a one-time bonus of $2,196, or 2 percent of his former salary.  

"He really exceeded everyone's expectations," council member Melissa DeMarco said. "He 
has done an amazing job." 

Quinn was hired in August 2005 and started working for the city Oct. 23. On his first day, 

he met with city officials to help Mount Dora prepare for Hurricane Wilma, which threatened 
Florida with strong winds and heavy rains.  

Quinn, a former city manager for Port Angeles, Wash., was offered the job after the council 
fired Bernice Brinson, citing poor management. 

 


